
Teamwork 

Congratulations to the win-

ners of the Teamwork awards 

in each class. Fantastic team-

work has been shown this 

month. 

Eco & School Council 

The pupil’s views about how 

to improve our school are im-

portant. The council met to-

day and produced some great 

ideas! We also met as an Eco 

Council and the ideas suggest-

ed were fantastic. 

PATHS 

We hope you are enjoying see-

ing the compliments for the 

PATHS person of the day be-

ing shared on Seesaw. We 

have been discussing ways to 

manage our feelings this 

week. 

Friday Fun 

Pupil feedback on our Friday 

afternoon sessions is very pos-

itive. This is a wonderful way 

to reward the pupil’s hard 

work in school and with home-

work. Children are aware that 

during this time unfinished 

work may need to be complet-

ed. 

Healthy Eating 

Only a healthy snack and wa-

ter should be provided at 

breaktime. Pupils can pur-

chase snack from school. Only 

one treat item should be al-

lowed in a lunch box. On Fri-

days the pupils can have a 

treat item at breaktime.  

REMEMBER - NO NUTS/

NUT PRODUCTS ARE AL-

LOWED IN SCHOOL. 

Special Visitors 

On Thursday we will be host-

ing some special visitors to 

the school. Full school uni-

form is essential as photo-

graphs will be taken for the 

papers! There will be a 

change to the school dinner 

menu—Burgers and chips will 

be offered on Thursday and 

fish fingers and mash will re-

place Fridays dinners. We 

look forward to sharing pho-

tos and details of the visit 

with you next week!  

Cool for Schools  

We have received very posi-

tive feedback about the photo-

graph proofs that you received 

from the photographer. All 

orders are made with the 

company directly. We look for-

ward to the photos arriving 

with us in school. 
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Parent/Teacher Meet-

ings 

Teachers are looking for-

ward to updating you on 

the progress made by the 

children during meetings 

on the week beginning 

18th October. It is likely 

these will take place in 

person and will be based in 

your child’s classroom. You 

will be required to wear a 

mask (where possible), 

sanitise  and observe social 

distancing when attending 

these meetings.  

To accommodate the large 

numbers involved all pu-

pils will finish at 1.50pm 

all week. 

 

 


